
Annual Report 2014 
 
**NOTE: there is no annual report for 2014. During the first two years of creating these reports, 
they were released in the fall of the following year. In 2015, the Institute moved to a new 
cadence of annual reports and began releasing them in the New Year. The first Annual Report 
on this new cadence was 2015. 


